
		Michelle	DeSmyter:Dear	All,	Welcome	to	the	Privacy	and	Proxy	
Services	Accreditation	IRT	Meeting	on	Tuesday,	16	May	2017	at	
14:00	UTC.	
		Sarah	Wyld:Morning	all	
		Theo	Geurts:'lo	
		steve	metalitz:Just	to	clarify,	this	is	the	full	IRT	meeting,	
not	the	meeting	of	the	registrar	subteam	as	announced	at	
beginning	of	call	--	correct?			
		Theo	Geurts:correct	
		Eric	Rokobauer:we	can	scroll	
		Michelle	DeSmyter:yes	
		Theo	Geurts:it's	a	good	point,	requires	some	thinking	:)	
		Eric	Rokobauer:agreed	
		Theo	Geurts:it	looks	okay	for	now.	
		Alex	Deacon:Given	most	PP	providers	are	affiliated	with	a	
registrar		it	seems		that	applications	could	come	in	the	month	1-
3	window.			
		Roger	Carney:+1	Greg	
		Theo	Geurts:good	idea	
		Greg	DiBiase:+1	Eric	
		Eric	Rokobauer:great	thanks	
		Greg	DiBiase:Thanks	Amy!	
		Eric	Rokobauer:thanks	Amy!	
		Eric	Rokobauer:thanks	all!	
		Roger	Carney:Thanks!!	
		Alex	Deacon:thanks	
		Darcy	Southwell:Thanks.	
	


